
 
  

   
 

  
 

   

 

   

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

    

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

   

  

  

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 
 

JOHNSON CREEK SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Curriculum Committee Meeting 
Wednesday, November 14, 2018 

District Board Room 
8:00 a.m. 

Carol O’Neil called the meeting to order. 

Members Present: Heidi Hartz, Jennifer Malueg, Carol O’Neil, and Board President Rick 
Wrensch 

Also Present: Superintendent Michael Garvey, Director of Teaching & Learning Lisa Krohn, 

Principal Neil O’Connell, Principal Melissa Enger, Innovations Media Specialist Matthew 
Cheek, and Paula Constable 

Students Present:  Stevie Lasage, Kiya Imig, Madeline Bennett, Francisco Gutierrez, and 

Michael Caminata 

Mrs. O’Neil verified that the meeting was properly posted pursuant to § 19.84(1) Wis. Statutes. 

Motion by Wrensch/Malueg to adopt the agenda as posted.  Motion Carried. 

Mr. Cheek and students shared projects on which they are working on in the MS/HS Makers’ 
Space.  Mr. Cheek also updated the committee on changes to both library/learning spaces. 

Mrs. Malueg raised the question of revaluating the decision to eliminate Parent/Teacher 

conferences at the MS/HS.  The Committee and those present had an extensive discussion. 

Mr. O’Connell reviewed what his expectations of staff are with regard to Parent/Teacher 

Communications: 

 general contact at beginning of each new unit 
 personalized contact at least once per quarter, 

 contact at least 3 weeks prior to end of quarter at HS if student is failing or in danger of 

failing. 

Dr. Garvey and Mrs. Krohn shared an update on the Multi District inservice and follow-up. 

Motion by Wrensch/Malueg to adjourn.  Motion carried. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Michael P. Garvey, Ph.D. 
Superintendent 


